
Public Notice 

 

October 15, 2024 

 

The United States Department of Justice, Office of Justice Programs’ Bureau of Justice Assistance 
announced the release of the 2024 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) 
allocations. 

The USDOJ JAG funds assists in supporting local criminal justice/law enforcement initiatives.  
Cleveland County Government/Cleveland County Sheriff’s Office has been allocated $12,769 and 
anticipates using these funds to increase mental health clinics offered for detainees, from two 
clinics to two and one half clinics per week, within the Cleveland County Detention Center. 

Public and Governing Body inquiries specific to our local 2024 JAG application process can be 
directed, on or before November 15, 2024, to: 

Lt. Mark Craig 

Cleveland County Sheriff’s Office 

mark.craig@clevelandcountync.gov 

(704) 476-3033 

Monday-Friday 8am-4:30pm 


